
Request for reuse of public sector information

FOI <FoI@tfl.gov.uk> 17 July 2024 at 01:18
To: 

Dear 

I am contacting you following your email of 22 June requesting re-use of information
provided to you under the FOIA.

The Line of Route contains the generalised line of route which has been digitised by
TfL for display purposes only in our Public Web-Map. The Zone of Influence (or
Interest as we now call it) displays an approximate 10m buffer of the line of route to
show TfL’s interest in that land.  

To be completely clear the GIS data provided to you is generalised and not accurate
data.

However as both datasets are available publicly and can be licenced under the
Transport Data Service: Transport Data Service - Transport for London (tfl.gov.uk)
and The Open Government Licence: Open Government Licence
(nationalarchives.gov.uk) we are happy to allow re-use as long as it is done so
under the above licencing terms.

Sincerely

Principal Information Access Adviser

FOI Case Management Team

Transport for London




